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YOUR SPLOST DOLLARS AT WORK: 
SPALDING COUNTY ANNOUNCES CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN 

ON ROUNDABOUT AND BRIDGE REPLACEMENT OVER 
CABIN CREEK    

 

Beginning Wednesday May 17, the intersection of North Hill Street, Tuskegee 
Avenue, and Northside Drive will be under construction for the installation of a 
new bridge over Cabin Creek and the construction of a roundabout at Tuskegee 
Avenue and Northside Drive. This project will take approximately 4 months to 
complete and will cause a detour around the area.  
 
The detour will not hinder residents going to their local address other than the 
crossing of Cabin Creek. Portions of North Hill Street, Tuskegee Avenue and 
Northside Drive will be inaccessible.  
 
Suggested Alternates: 
 
Driving northbound from the City 
of Griffin you will need to take 
Realty Street West to North 9th 
Street. 
 
Driving southbound from Sun City 
you will have the opportunity to 
take either E. McIntosh Road West 
or Lakewood Drive West to North 
9th Street.  
 
Funding for both the roundabout 
and the bridge over Cabin Creek are 
made possible by passage of the 
2008 and 2016 SPLOSTs. 
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